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6th August 2021 

PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Following on from our early advice regarding the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural 

Precinct, welcome to our very first project update.  Keeping you up to date with the 

QCCP Project is important to us.   

ADCO Constructions will regularly provide project updates to let you know what’s 

happening behind the hoardings and site fencing. 

PROJECT START 

Early site fencing commences this week, from 2nd August.  During this week, minor 

impacts to the carparking arrangements in the Lowe St carpark will occur.  ADCO 

plans a progressive installation of fencing, and by the 9th August the construction 

site to be enclosed.  At this time, the southern part of Lowe St carpark will no 

longer be available and we ask that motorists seek alternative parking 

arrangements. 
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CHANGES TO PARKING 

 
With just 50 spaces remaining available at the northern end of the existing car park 

we ask all users of the Lowe St carpark to consider alternative parking locations.  

Some nearby locations which you may not have considered, all within close 

proximity to the Lowe St carpark. 

 

 
 

 

 

Morisset St Car Park – 212 spaces 
Rutledge St Car Park – 185 spaces 
Collett St Car Park – 260 spaces 
Showground Car Park – 22 spaces 
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LOOKING FORWARD 

 
Initial works will involve the completion of project hoardings and site fencing and the 

establishment of site accommodation.  These works will occur throughout August. 

 

From mid August, the ADCO team will commence the detailed works required to 

divert in ground services within the Lowe St carpark.  These works pave the way for 

the commencement of earthworks which are due to commence in November this 

year.   

 

By early September demolition works will commence along Rutledge St.  Details of 

these works will be contained in future bulletins, however rest assured that the works 

throughout August includes the implementation of vibration monitoring, along with 

noise & dust controls. 

 

Please keep in mind our 24 hour telephone assistance line should you have any 

queries or feedback regarding the works.  Please feel free to call on 1800 232 628 

should you wish to raise any concerns.  
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